
The Mordiford Mail 
15th December 2017 

Dates for your diary… 

Spring Term 2018  
Please note new dates in bold  

Spring Term begins: Wednesday 3rd 
January 2018 

4th January—Epiphany Carol Service 
6.00pm @ Holy Rood Church , chil-
dren in church at 5.45 please 

9th January—Choir Young Voices Con-
cert 

17th January—Lugg Class Worship 
9.00am 

24th January—Wye Class Worship 
9.00am 

25th January—Rags2Riches Collection 

26th January—Height/weight check Rec 
& Yr6 

7th February—Monnow Class Worship 

13th February—Year 1 Hearing Tests 

16th February— Family Celebration 
Worship 2.00pm 

16th February—Break up for Half-Term 

16th—23rd February—Half Term  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who was able 
to attend our re-scheduled Nativity 
and Carol Service on Thursday. Well 
done to KS1 for their fantastic, sweet 
Nativity. Also, well done to KS2 for 
their Carol Service, it was a wonderful 
performance! We look forward to pre-
forming again on Thursday January 4th 
at 6pm in church. 

 

The children had the most wonderful 
time at the panto yesterday! Mr Sibcy 
enjoyed it so much he got on stage to 
do a little dance (see photo evidence 
below!). Thank you to the PTFA for 
their contribution towards the Christ-
mas trip. 

Please remember… 

 Swimming for years 2 and 4 will 
start on Monday 8th January. 
Please ensure your child has the 
correct swimming kit with them.  

 Years 1, 2, 4, 5 and 6 will have 
PE with Adriano on a Tuesday. 

 Your child will have received 
their clubs forms today. Please 
ensure they are returned on 
Wednesday 3rd January as clubs 
begin the week beginning 8th 
January. 
 

The Choir will be taking part in Young 
Voices at the Genting Arena, Birming-
ham on Tuesday 9th January. Their T-
Shirts have arrived and will be given to 
children on the day. Parent tickets will 
be distributed on the first week back 
after the Christmas holidays.   

This week and over the Christmas Holi-
days to… 

Dan, Christine, Chloe H, Ethan, Theo, 
Chayse, Caitlin, James M, Mia & Tara.  

The PTFA Christmas Fair on Friday 
was a massive success. Thank you 
to the PTFA for organising a lovely 
Christmas event and thank you to 
Father Christmas for taking time 
out of your bust schedule to visit 
our children. The PTFA raised 
around £650 for the school. 247 
books were purchased from The 
Children’s Bookshop which means 
we have 25 free books for the 
school library which is fantastic! 

Our Christian Value of the month 
is Peace… 

“Share your smile with the world. 
It's a symbol of friendship and 

peace.” 

 

In our prayers… 

 

Merry Christmas Everyone  

Thank you so much for all your pa-
tience and understanding this week 

following  the wonderful wintery 
weather. We have enjoyed our three 

days in school and certainly man-
aged to squeeze every last bit of ex-
citement into the end of term. May I 

wish all of our amazing children, 
parents, staff and governors a very 
Happy Christmas. Thank you for all 
your support this year and my very 

best wishes for 2018.  

Happy New Year 

See you in January. 

Miss Finney 
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